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                  Dr. Leigh Mobley 
  

  

 First Reading of new TPSD Policy GADAC Suicide Prevention 

 Education in-Service Training  

 

 New TPSD Policy GADAC is enclosed for a first reading.  This 

 policy is required by the state.  Currently, Tupelo Public Schools is 

 implementing suicide prevention training.   
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